

Dear Mr. Duzan,

On behalf of the department of computing and cyber security and the National Cybersecurity Student Association (NCSA), I am delighted to invite you to deliver 2 talks on "Introduction to Cloud Concepts" and "Operating Databases in the Cloud" on Nov. 14th between 3 pm to 5:30 pm.

We can plan all relevant details over the email or phone. Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further details.

Warm regards,

Izzat Alsmadi

Department of Computing and Cyber security

Texas A&M, San Antonio

ialsmadi@tamusa.edu, 2107842313